
   

 

 
October 4, 2017 
 
 
Dear Neighbor:  
 
Starting in the October and continuing through December, New England Power (NEP) and its contractors will be 
conducting environmental survey work in and around the existing New England Power transmission right-of-way 
between Monroe and Londonderry, NH. The data collected will be utilized to inform the interconnection 
upgrade as a result of the proposed Granite State Power Link project co-developed by National Grid and Citizens 
Energy (www.GraniteStatePowerLink.com).  
 
Vanasse Hangen Brustlin Inc (VHB) is NEP’s authorized contractor and will conduct the survey work throughout 
the existing NEP right-of-way (approximately 109 miles) where permissions currently exist and/or site access has 
been obtained.  
 
VHB field survey crews will access the NEP transmission corridor from existing access roads and points 
throughout and adjacent to the power line corridor. Crews will have identification and further information about 
this work. As they conduct the survey work, you may see environmental flagging and GPS work near wetlands 
and streams, and targeted surveys for rare, threatened or endangered species and historic properties. All survey 
work will be non-invasive. Although we anticipate the work to continue throughout the remainder of the fall of 
2017, some surveys will not be completed until next spring. 
 
If you need more information or have questions at any time, please contact our team by phone at 855-603-4775 
(toll free) or email at info@GraniteStatePowerLink.com. We are happy to set up an in-person meeting at your 
convenience to discuss your questions. Thank you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Danielle S. Aretz 
Stakeholder Relations  
New England Power / National Grid 
40 Sylvan Road 
Waltham, MA 02451 
 
 
 

http://www.granitestatepowerlink.com/

